
The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton 
School District that there will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion, 

 gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status, 
 genetic information or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment. 

  
 
 

 
 

OSBA UPDATE 
 

 
Betsy Miller-Jones, recently appointed as the Executive Director of the Oregon School 
Boards Association, is visiting board meetings in districts around the state.  She will 
be sharing information about activities at OSBA as well as gain an expanded 
understanding of the issues that school boards are working on. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BOARD MEETING DATE 
April 9, 2013 


